



Headteacher: Mrs S.M.Wickens

Great Gaddesden C of E Primary School Church Meadow Great Gaddesden Herts HP1 3BT

Email: admin@greatgaddesden.herts.sch.uk
Monday, 01 November 2021
Website: www.greatgaddesden.herts.sch.uk

Tel: 01442 255734

Dear Parents,

Re: Charity of the term - Toilet Twinning

As part of the Church of England's vision for education, there is a commitment to 'educating for community and living well together.' Our pupils are encouraged to appreciate their role and responsibilities as a citizen of their local and global communities.

As part of this commitment, we have decided to adopt a charity for each school term, with children planning and taking part in fundraising activities. In doing so, our children will be empowered to contribute to causes that matter to them and make a positive change in the world, with a focus on the common good.

This term, the children will be raising money for 'Toilet Twinning'. Following the building of our five brand new toilets in school, it is important that we all recognise how fortunate we are. By 'twinning' our toilets with others in the world's poorest countries, this will help the children to develop a sense of awareness of how blessed we are to have such facilities.



For £60 we can help fund a project in a poor community that will enable families to build a basic toilet, have access to clean water and learn about hygiene – a vital combination that saves lives.

In addition, we will be sent a certificate to hang in our toilet, showing a photograph of the overseas toilet twin, complete with GPS coordinates so we can look at them on Google Earth. A super cross-curricular link with geography.









Teachers will be discussing this with their classes over the coming days so please do ask your children about their fund-raising plans and how others will benefit from their deeds. We thank you in advance for your support.

EYFS	Mufti day
Years 1 & 2	Bake Sale
Years 3 & 4	Doughnut Day
Years 5 & 6	War Time Food Bake Sale

If you would like more information on Toilet Twinning, do visit their website: https://www.toilettwinning.org/

Kind regards,

Mrs H. Ansell

Science leader Forest School Leader RE Co-Leader







